
Sand  Harbor  boat  launch
closing
Sand Harbor’s boat ramp will close for the season starting
July 28.

The low lake level is forcing the closure. This closure will
prevent watercraft from being damaged during a launch and
protect the end of the launch lanes from damage.

The parking lot will remain open for carry-in boat access
only.

All other boaters will be directed to use the Cave Rock boat
ramp facility.
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